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Earlier this week, a trailer for “The Rise of Skywalker,” the final film of the Star Wars sequel
trilogy, aired during “Monday Night Football” on ESPN. The movie is due to come out on 20
December.

Two leaked images, including the one that looked like Palpatine’s face from Star Wars: The
Rise of Skywalker, has emerged on Reddit before being removed over copyright complaints.

The images were shared on the popular Youtube fan account “World of Geekdom”, with its
video then facing a copyright takedown by Disney, something that prompted many fans to
believe that the leaked images “were, in fact, real”, The Esquire website reported, referring to
the images as the “biggest Star War leaks”.  
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